
5th December 2024 

 

Dear Year 4 families, 

 

I am writing to you to tell you about an exciting opportunity coming up in 

the new year for your children. 
Year 4 have been invited to Portsmouth Guildhall to watch and take part 

in a Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra Performance on Thursday 23rd 

January.  

We will be travelling by train to the Guildhall – the trip will take place 

during school hours so children should be dropped off as usual, however 

we aren’t due to get back until 3:40pm. Please pick your child up from 

school then. The children will need to wear school uniform but can wear 

comfortable shoes. They will need to bring a packed lunch and a water 

bottle. 

If your child requires a school packed lunch, please let your child’s class 

teacher know as soon as possible – no later than Monday 20th January. 

The cost of the trip is £1.70 per child which is the cost of the train travel. 

Please pay and give permission for your child to attend this trip via 

Parentmail. Your child will not be able to join this exciting experience 

without parental permission. The payment is a contribution, however, if 

not enough money is received, we will have to cancel the trip. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

The Y4 team 

 

 
 
 


